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UPCOMING EVENTS 

William Alvey School Publication 

Thursday 25th January 
Year 4 Samba Drumming 

Workshop  

Tuesday 30th January 
Parent Meeting: Growth Mindset 

9.15am & 2.30pm 

Thursday 1st February 
Year 1 to Lincoln Castle 

Friday 2nd February 

Year 5 Stargazing Sleepover 

Monday 5th/6th February 
Year 2 Indian Experience 

Tuesday 6th February 
Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 8th February 
Year 3 to Magna 

Friday 9th February 
Year 6 WW2 Workshop 

Friday 9th February 
Term 3 ends 

 

Monday 19th February 
Term 4 begins & Young Voices 

Tuesday 20th/21st February 
Year 6 trip to Cranwell Aviation  

Friday 23rd February 
Reception to White Post Farm 

Thursday 29th February 
Netball Team vs Chestnut Street  

 LEARNING TODAY FOR LIVING TOMORROW 

We are incredibly proud of our  

history at the William Alvey, so could 

you help us piece more of it  

together? Do you have a story,  

photo or school record from your 

time at the Alvey that you don’t 

mind sharing? Our Chief Archivist, 

Mrs Whitt, is currently expanding 

our archives and would appreciate 

your support.  

Enthusiastic to collect more  

precious memories, Mrs Whitt says: 

“Every year that passes us by, sees 

us lose valuable documents and 

stories from the past. By collecting 

as many of these as we can, we 

ALVEY ARCHIVE APPEAL 
hope we can provide the story for 

future generations. In the hope that 

they, in turn, do the same.”  

We have been lucky enough to be 

able to start our archive from the 

late 1800s, so collecting as much 

as we can from more recent times  

is of vital importance. Many of the  

archive materials are used to teach 

the children of today, all about our 

past. It helps to bring our history to 

life, something we are extremely 

passionate about.    

If you feel you can help, please 

email: archives@william-

alvey.lincs.sch.uk  
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       WRITTEN BY OUR HEADTEACHER  

GROWTH MINDSET 

     

I think I may have been cursed for being 

smug last week when I described myself 

as a stuck record after having yet  

another good week at the Alvey. Since 

then, I have come down with my first 

cold of the winter season. I am dealing 

with it by feeling sorry for myself, rather 

than with heroic stoicism.  

Whenever I have got close to feeling 

sorry for myself this week, I have  

reminded myself of the learning walk  

I took part in last Friday. I spent some 

time talking with children, and staff, 

about Growth Mindset. I saw, and heard, 

so many things that impressed me. For 

example, it was great hearing so many 

children tell me how they are developing 

a Growth Mindset. I loved hearing  

children tell me that ‘I don’t know how 

to do it ... yet.’    

It was brilliant hearing children tell me 

how making mistakes was a  

valuable learning experience and how 

this process helped them develop their 

resilience. Their wise words have  

certainly helped me this week. 

We will be offering some parent  

workshops on how to help your  

children continue to develop a Growth 

Mindset. They first session will take 

place at 9.15am on the 30th January 

and will be repeated at 2.30pm on the 

same day. I do hope as many of you as 

possible can attend. Further details will 

be shared with you over the next few 

days. 

Tyler’s achievements have also  

inspired me this week. He was award-

ed ‘Player of the Match’ after scoring 

a ‘worldie’ from outside the box, in his 

team’s 5-0 victory, at weekend.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

 

 

Tesco tokens 

You would have read about our 

Forest Area Project last week and 

how you can support us by voting 

our local Tesco’s store. The vote 

has now started and customers 

will be able to vote for us up until 

31st March. The project with the 

highest votes will receive £1,500! 

 

Year 4 get practical 

Over the last week, Year 4 have 

been practising their balance 

skills in PE with some impressive 

results. In science, they brought 

the digestive system to life with a 

practical experiment. We are sure 

many parents and carers have 

heard about this at home! To see 

more photos please head to our 

Facebook page: Facebook/

AlveySchool  

 

Zebra crossing 

We talk to the children about 

crossing the road safely and 

using the zebra crossing outside 

the school. If parents could  

also  remind them that they  

still need to check that all traffic 

has stopped when using the 

zebra crossing that would be 

really appreciated.  

 

Mobile phones 

We do not allow mobile phones in 

school no matter the 

circumstances and there are no 

exceptions to this rule. Please 

speak to your children about this 

so that they understand why. 

Phones distract, get lost, get 

damaged, cause social problems 

and create an ‘I want’ culture 

which we are trying to avoid. 

There really is no need for them 

to be at school.  

 

 

 

 

HEADING FOR  

THE STARS 

Year 5 have launched their exciting 

‘space’ topic this term and yesterday 

they travelled to the National Space 

Centre in Leicester. They visited the 

UK’s largest planetarium to help 

them discover the Universe. The  

children had time to explore the 

many galleries, with lots of practical 

exhibitions to help support their 

learning. We are sure some have the 

aspiration to become an astronaut in 

the future! 








